
 
 
August 11, 2017 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: UE-160353—2017 Integrated Resource Plan—Informational Filing 
 Independent Evaluator Report 
  
Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power or Company), a division of PacifiCorp, submits 
the Independent Evaluator Report on PacifiCorp’s Draft 2017 Renewable Request for Proposals 
(2017R RFP) to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission).   
 
Pacific Power committed to provide the Commission with informational filings related to the 
2017R RFP on the same timeline that documents are provided to the Public Utility Commission 
of Oregon (Oregon Commission).  As discussed in the May 28, 2017 meeting with Commission 
staff and the July 11, 2017 Recessed Open Meeting, the Company’s intent is to keep the 
Commission and stakeholders in Washington updated on the progress of the 2017R RFP by 
providing these informational filings in this docket. 
 
Pacific Power will provide an update on the Oregon Commission’s approval of the Draft RFP 
following the Oregon Commission’s open public meeting on August 29, 2017. 
 
Please direct questions to Jason Hoffman, Regulatory Projects Manager, at (503) 331-4474. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
Enclosures 
 


